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Management, which has consolidated the reimbursement and 

memorandum of understanding management functions that were previously 
fragmented across numerous departments. Creating a single point of 

contact for troop- and police-contributing countries on all administrative 



12. On another note, we wish to commend all the efforts geared towards 

improving staff and senior managers training. We look forward to receiving 
further details in this regard. 

 
13. We have taken note of the Secretary General's proposals to improve the 
budgeting process, including the program budget's annualization, starting 

with the proposed program budget for 2020. The General Assembly 
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